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Item: Letters of Agreement – Interpreter’s contract   
 
Submitted by: Dave Rodgers    Date: August  27, 2025_ 
 
Recommended by:  Dave Rodgers Board Meeting Date:  September 15, 2025_ 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
It is recommended that Board of Education approve the Letter of Agreement amending the 
existing collective bargaining agreement that is in effect until August 13, 2027.  The Interpreters 
Association leadership has confirmed support of this Letter of Agreement, pending Board 
approval.   
 
 
BACKGROUND:  
 
The contract currently requires annual performance evaluations for interpreters.  This frequency 
no longer aligns with the performance evaluation frequency requirements for teachers and 
instructional administrators.  Therefore, the parties have mutually agreed on revised language 
pertaining to the process and frequency of evaluations for interpreters within the Deaf and Hard 
of Hearing Program.  The administration continues to appreciate the ongoing collaboration and 
good-faith efforts to work together.   
 
Thank you, and as always, please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
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